
HYDRANT USE PERMIT & REGULATIONS 

4/1/2024 - UNTIL WEATHER PERMITTING 
 

The Tisbury Water Works has custody and jurisdiction over the use of the fire hydrants in the Town 
of Tisbury.  Any person who wishes to use a fire hydrant for purposes other than firefighting must 
apply and pay for an annual permit at 400 West Spring Street to access use of the back flow device.  

 

THE COST OF THE ANNUAL HYDRANT PERMIT IS $1000.00 

Regulations are as follows: 

1. Applicants must obtain a signed permit from the Tisbury Water Works office. 

2. Only Permitted Users may access the back flow device.  

3. The only water source that is available for use is located at 400 West Spring Street at the 
Tisbury Water Works office. 

4. Only Permitted Users will be furnished with one key to access the lock on the back flow 
device. 

5. Keys are not transferrable. Unauthorized transfer of keys will be treated as theft of service 
and subject to fines and penalties stated in the “Theft of Service” Policy.  Replacement for lost keys 
will be charged to the applicant in the amount of $10.00. 

6. All permit holders are responsible for the proper use of this backflow device. 

7.           Please make the check payable to the Tisbury Water Works.  

 

I have read the above rules and regulations and agree with the permitted use of this backflow 
device. 

Signature:        Company Name:      

 

Print Name:              Phone Number:      

 

Mailing Address:             

                                             

Email Adress:           Account Number:      


